
Announcements for Wednesday, September 9, 2020 

 

❖ If any student is interested in trying out for Fall Baseball, there will be an informational 

meeting TOMORROW after school in room N202 at 4:15. 

 

❖ There will be a Girls Soccer Informational meeting on Friday, September 18th after 

school from 4-4:30 in room 440. Please plan to attend if you would like to tryout for 

soccer. See Coach Rodriguez if you have any questions. 

 

❖ GSA will have its first meeting on Friday, Sept. 25th in room N212. Anyone interested in 

being an officer for GSA, please see Mrs. Brown this week. 

 

❖ Science National Honor Society is accepting applications for new and returning 

members, come by room 825 to pick one up.  All applications are due by 9/18. 

❖ Don’t forget, there will be a Boys Lacrosse informational meeting TODAY AFTER SCHOOL 
at 3:00 pm in Room 630.  Anyone interested in trying out in the Spring should plan to 
attend. 
 

❖ The National English Honor Society is accepting applications for the 2020-2021 school 

year. All existing members MUST reapply. Applications can be found outside room 955 

and are due by Friday, September 18th. Come see Ms. Cassada in room 955 with any 

questions. 

 

❖ If you have a school ID card, please bring it to lunch.  Ms. Hastings is working on getting 

ID’s out. If you do not have an ID at this time, we are aware of it and over the next few 

weeks we will be calling for students to come get them. 

 

 

 

 

 


